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What We Are Learning! 

We had a great trip to the pumpkin patch and 

the weather was perfect. A big “THANK 

YOU” to all our volunteers who came along to 

help! We were so lucky our 8th grade buddies 

could join us. The littles are still talking 

about all the fun they had. We shared some 

pumpkin patch stories and wrote in our 

journals about their favorite activity. We 

cleaned our pumpkins and did an investigation 

on their shape, size, and measurements. We 

water colored and finger painted a pumpkin 

patch picture. We also talked about fire 

prevention and safety through books and 

videos. We had a practice fire drill with our 

kindergarten friends. Do you have a plan at 

home in case of fire or emergency? The 

littles enjoyed our 1st visit with Fr. Robert.   

 

Upcoming Events 

Oct.    17 – Prayer Partner Mass                  

Oct.    19 – Octoberfest 7-11 pm.                  

Oct.    22 – Parent/Teacher Conferences    

Oct.    30 – Picture Retakes                        

Oct.    31 – Halloween Party/Trunk or Treat  

 

Show and Tell will be on Tuesday, Oct. 15th.              

 

Next week we will be practicing the letter T 

and talking about pumpkins. 

Snacks for next week:                                

Monday – Peyton                                          

Tuesday – Olivia                                                

Wednesday – Sawyer                                     

Thursday – Tucker                                      

Friday – Tinley 

      Have a GREAT weekend! 

 
 

Notes: 

We will be attending the Prayer Partner Mass on Thursday, October 17th at 8 am. Please try to 

have your child at school by 7:50 on that morning. We will have a donut reception after Mass with 

our Prayer Partners. 

We are sending October book orders home. If you are interested, plese place your on-line order 

by Wednesday, October 16th so we can get them back for Halloween. 

Our annual parent/teacher conferences will be held on Tuesday, October 22nd. If you have not 

returned your sign up paper for a time, please do so as soon as possible. 

 

Email: vsteckler@smsrockets.net

 
Website: smsrockets.com      SMS Phone: 263-3183 

 

October 11, 2024 
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